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Administrative Hearings Division
Public Utility Commission of Oregon
PO Box 1088
Salem, Oregon 97308-1088

Via Email:  PUC.PublicComments@puc.oregon.gov     
Attn:  LC#78

Dear OPUC Commissioners,

The B2H Project will be a scar on our environment that will forever alter the landscape of this 
part of the state. It will potentially damage threatened and endangered anadromous fish 
habitat, and increase the risk of fire in an area that is already at extreme risk with climate 
change.

This Project is fiscally unsound, morally bankrupt and an overall bad idea. Please, show some 
forward thinking. Don't let the mistakes that allowed the I-84/Boardman morass of powerlines 
happen again on your watch.

Please, stop this project right now. 

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Kevin March
206 Main Ave
La Grande, Or 97850
541 962 5726
kmarch1961@gmail.com
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